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Dear Parents/Carers,

Next week is Children’s Mental Health Week and in recognition of this we will be having a slightly different week.

Each class will still have their morning zoom with their class teacher.  We value this time as it is about community, belonging and valuing each other and the learning that will be taking place that day.

The afternoon zoom session will move to earlier in the afternoon (the same zoom links) and the class teachers will be introducing activities to support our mental health and wellbeing.  This will replace the other curriculum learning for the afternoons this week.  Teachers will continue to set an English and a Maths task daily.

Falcons 
12.50pm

Barn Owls 
1.05pm

Sparrows
1.20pm

Robins

1.35pm 

I would like to thank Jenny Williamson for her support in organising the activities for this week.

As the lockdown draws on, I am conscious of the impact on our children’s mental health and wellbeing and as I monitor this very carefully, I feel that these activities are another layer of support in this area.


Please remind your children how amazing and sparkling they are.  Each child at Kingsley St John’s brings their light to our school and brightens it.  Their interests, their gifts and their personalities are adored, and we cannot wait to welcome them back into school physically.  Please also remind them that although they are not physically in school at the moment, our school is more than a building – it is a community and that community exists in the virtual world as well as our hearts and minds.


Thank you for continuing to support us.

Best Wishes


Rachel Jones

